

**To:** [REDACTED]  
**From:** Masha Drokova  
**Sent:** Fri 10/6/2017 1:13:17 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Meeting with Nature

Can we lock this time?

Jeff just returned to me and said that he might free up earlier today and be able to meet in person today if Jeffrey's schedule allows. It's tbd, if Jeffery won't be free we'll keep it on Wednesday.

> On Oct 6, 2017, at 4:47 AM, [REDACTED] wrote:  
>  
> Hi Masha. Could we do 10am EST (so 4pm Paris time).  
>  
> Sent from my iPhone  
>  
>> On Oct 5, 2017, at 6:31 PM, Masha Drokova <[REDACTED]> wrote:  
>>  
>> AM EST  
>>  
>> On Oct 5, 2017, at 3:30 PM, Masha Drokova <[REDACTED]> wrote:  
>>